
Randwick Primary School: 
Resilience, Passion, Success

NEWSLETTER 21st October 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you to everyone who joined us or donated to the harvest 
celebration. It was lovely to see so many people and we were 
grateful to Rev Steve for joining us.

I look forward to seeing many of the children at the 'Spooktacular' 
event organised by our lovely PFORS committee.
Again, thank you for your support!

Mr Hodgkinson

We always have mixed feelings when a member of staff moves on 
but, as a responsible employer, we encourage and support career 
development. This week, Mr Hodgkinson was offered the exciting 
opportunity of becoming the Headteacher of North Nibley 
Primary School. I am sure you will join me and the governors in 
warmly congratulating Steve on this fantastic opportunity. We will 
all miss his boundless enthusiasm and talents but wish him well 
for the new start in January.

The governors and I have already started work on the plan for the 
Hawks class and to ensure that we maintain our focus on keeping 
our school the best it can be. This will mean a fresh look at the 
leadership structure too. We are fortunate at Randwick to have a 
strong talent pool of extremely dedicated staff. I understand this 
news will be unsettling but please be assured that I will share our 
plan as soon as I can early next term.

See you all for Term 2 - get your winter woollies ready!

Take care,

Liam Hinkley

Diary Dates

Please ensure meal 
bookings for week 

commencing 31st October 
are booked by midnight 
Tuesday 25th October.

Please book your meals 
for week commencing 7th

November by Tuesday 1st

November

Please see next week’s 
bulletin below 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP

Celebration Worship is now 
celebrated every Thursdays at 9am 

in the Church.

Please do come along to the 
worship on a Thursday if you are 

free,  it would be lovely to see 
parents in the audience to 

celebrate with the children.



EVENT AFTER SCHOOL

Monday

31st October

Tuesday

1st November

Please book school lunches for 

week commencing 7th

November by midnight 

Tuesday 1st November

Wednesday

2nd November Forest School 

Owls/ Y1 am

Y6 pm –

please ensure you child wears 

appropriate clothing.  Long 

sleeved tops and 

trousers/leggings with old 

trainers or wellingtons

Forest School After School 

Club 

Pre booked sessions – please 

book directly

https://bookwhen.com/allseas

onsforestschool

Thursday 

3rd November

Hawks and Kestrels Trip to 

Stroud Book Festival – please 

give consent and make 

payment on Parentpay

Please also provide your child 

with a packed lunch

Friday

4th November Buzzards Trip to Stroud Book 

Festival – please give consent 

and make payment on 

Parentpay

PE sessions for Buzzards, 

Kestrels and Hawks.

Hawks Gymnastics sessions at 

Cashes Green

Please can the children wear 

PE kit to school

WEEKLY BULLETIN

https://bookwhen.com/allseasonsforestschool


SCHOOL PHOTO DAY

Tempest will be taking individual and sibling photos in 
school on Monday 7th November.

Please note the sibling photos are only of siblings in 
school, we are unable to arrange for pictures with 

siblings from other settings.

CHRISTMAS CARDS - PFoRs

Your child has been sent home with Christmas card 
artwork and an order form for Cauliflower Cards..

The order information is on the letter and sheet 
provided.

Can you please return the form with the artwork to 
school on Monday 31st October to enable us to send 
these off so orders can arrive in school in December.

FIDGET TOYS

We have noticed an increasing number of children are 
bringing fidget toys into school and are using these 

during the day.  This is very distracting when working 
and also for other children in the class.

Please can we ask that children do not bring any fidget 
toys into school after half term.

If you would like to discuss this further, please contact 
the school office

MOBILE PHONES

Due to Hawks class being able to 
walk home with permission we do 

allow the pupils to bring their 
mobile phones into school. 

However, if your child lives near to 
school we would encourage them 

to leave their mobiles at home.

Can you please ensure your child 
knows to turn them off as soon as 
they get onto school grounds and 

give them to the teacher when 
they get into class.

Many thanks


